ANNEX C-2

MR LEE KUAN YEW’S LETTER TO CABINET DATED 27 DEC 2011

Lee Kuan Yew
Singapore

Note No.10/2011 27 December 2011

Cabinet

38 Oxley Road

Cabinet members were unanimous
that 38 Oxley Road should not be demolished as |
wanted. | have reflected on this and decided that if
38 Oxiey Road is to be preserved, it needs to have
its foundations reinforced and the whole building
refurbished. It must then be let out for people to
live in. An empty building will soon decline and

decay. |
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